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Greetings on the great days
It is also good to visit blessed places of worship in Ramadaan. Therefore, the visit of students to the
educational objective will  be accomplished. The team of the faculty of "Hydromelioration" visited the
Zangiota  pilgrimage.  Under  the leadership  of  the dean,  chair  heads,  professors,  teachers  and team
members were delighted to go together and make the visit successful.
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